Pre-Conference Survey

Child’s Name:

We're looking forward to seeing you at your child’s conference. This
survey will help us determine our focus for the time allotted. Please know
that should we not address all of your concerns during our 25 minute
conference, we’'ll be happy to set up another meeting at a later date.

1. What positive changes have you seen in your child so far this year?
(i.e., new experiences, enthusiasm, growth, etc.)

2. List three goals that you have for your child this next semester.

3. Are there any specific concerns that you would like to discuss at this
conference?

4. Any feedback on this year’s schedule, homework, or any other newly
implemented changes would be extremely helpful.




